
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VOTING ACCESSIBILITY 

 
 

On March 17, 2020, a General Primary Election will be held for all polling places in Kendall County. 

The following methods of casting a ballot are available to all Kendall County Voters: 

Vote by Mail: February 6, 2020 

Early Voting: February 6, 2020 

Grace Period Voting: February 19, 2020 

Election Day Voting: March 17, 2020 

Please visit https://www.co.kendall.il.us/voter-registration/ for details and schedules. 

Any registered voter who is physically incapable of going to the polls on Election Day may apply to the 

County Clerk for a ballot to be voted at home.  The vote may be cast by either the Vote by Mail or 

Disabled Voter Programs.  An individual admitted to a hospital, nursing home or rehabilitation center, 

within 14 days of the election is eligible for the Hospitalized Voter Program.  Pre-arranged Curbside 

Voting is also available for voters who are physically unable to enter the polling place.  Please contact 

the Kendall County Voter Registration Office at 630-553-4105 for information. 

Handicapped and Elderly voters requiring help may be assisted by a friend, relative or by the Election 

Judges. 

Debbie Gillette 

Kendall County Clerk & Recorder 

https://www.co.kendall.il.us/voter-registration/

